Kate Masters

Planning Officer

Infrastructure Projects

NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39 '
SYDNEY NSW 2001

By email: kate.masters@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Kate,

RE: PROJECT APPLICATION — RYE PARK WIND FARM

EPURON

Rye Park Wind Farm Pty Lid
Level 11, 75 Miller St

NORTH SYDNEY NSW 2060
Fax 02 9922 6645

4 February 2013

As requested in your email correspondence to us dated 25 January 2013, we wish to formally
advise the Department that the Project Application for the Rye Park wind farm is up to 126

wind turbines.

We trust this satisfies your enquiry and should you require any further information please do not

hesitate to contact the undersigned on 02 8456 7400.

Yours sincerely

Brian Holl

Senior Project Manager

Rye Park Wind Farm

Rye Park Wind Farm Pty Ltd

ACN 153 598 586



